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NEWSLETTER 
                                                                            

 
 

 
November 
29th XMAS on the Green 
 
December 
3rd   Super Cluster Athletics 
4th   Save Day Super Cluster 
        Athletics 
11th  9am – Certificate of  
        Appreciation assembly 
13th  11.30 – 12.30 Certificate 
        Assembly 
        Reports home 
17th  Last Day – school 
        Closes at 12.00pm 
 
 
School Uniform Shop will be 
open on Thursday 30th 
January from 9am – 11am for 
uniform purchases 
 
 
 
 
Term Dates 2019 
 
31st Jan – 12th April 
29th April – 5th July 
22nd July – 27th September 
14th October – 17th December 
 
Term Dates 2020 
3rd February – 9th April 
28th April – 3rd July 
20th July – 25th September 
12th October - TBC 
 
 
For School Donations and 
Activity fees: 
 
School Bank Account 
Number: 12 3109 0011698 00 
   
                                                      
                     
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

Our PRIDE values of Perseverance, Respect, Initiative, Diligence and 
Excellence are very important to us at school.We really enjoy giving out 
PRIDE certificates when we catch children obviously showing our values.  It 
is lovely to see the children bring a parent into the office to show them their 
certificate up on the PRIDE wall! Those children receiving certificates are: 
Yoyo Cheung, Alicia Yang and Arian Tinsley Stamper. 
 
A privilege of my job is getting to see our children representing our school in 
a variety of ways, albeit sports, music or cultural performances. In the last 
week or so I have seen our amazing choir perform and our children enjoying 
sports at a variety of athletics events. Today I had the privilege of attending 
the Onepoto cultural festival to see our Kapa Haka group performing.  I am 
always so proud of our children when we are out in our community or 
performing at events. I am thoroughly looking forward to seeing our Kapa 
Haka perform at Christmas on the Green and hear the lovely singing of our 
children. I am proud of all of our teachers who give so much time and effort 
to ensuring our children at Greenhithe are getting opportunities to join 
different groups to showcase the talents of the children and that they get 
opportunities to shine. 
 

Our annual golf day was held yesterday. It was an amazing event organised 
by our fantastic PTA.  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped on the day 
and people or companies who sponsored the event or gave a prize. These 
fundraisers are vital to us. I would like to specifically thank Emily Willis for her 
coordination of the event and the hours of preplanning that goes into it.  
 
Finally, our long serving caretaker is retiring at the end of the year. Barrie has 
been at the school for 16 years and has seen our site grow and develop in 
this time. I get lots of comments about how nice our school looks and he has 
always worked hard to ensure it is this way. His sense of humour and hard 
work will be missed around here by staff, parents and the children. I know 
you will join me in wishing Barrie a relaxing and well deserved retirement 
after his many years of dedicated service to our school. 
 
Thank you all for the continued support of our school and our events.  
Ngā mihi  
 
Stephen Grady 
Principal 
Greenhithe School 
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SPORTS CORNER 

 

ATHLETICS 

Our Senior School Athletics were held last Friday at Wainoni Park.  Thank you to all the 
wonderful parents who helped with walking children down to the park and/or helped with an 
activity for the day.  It was very much appreciated. 
 
We will be sending a team of children to compete at the Northern Bays Super Cluster 
Athletics in a couple of weeks time.  The  results from this day will be published in the next 
school newsletter. 
 

THANK YOU 

 
A very big thank you to all the families who have brought in Yummy stickers for the school 
sticker promotion.  We have been able to purchase more equipment for our lunch time PE 
shed. Thank you to Marcelle Pringle who has coordinated this - it is very much appreciated. 
Here is a picture of what we have been able to purchase.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Congratulations to the following children who have recently won selection in various North 
Harbour Touch teams. 

North Harbour Under 10 Girls 

Ava Laursen 

North Harbour Under 10 Boys Maroon (Boys) 

Max Cook and Nate Kirkland 

North Harbour Under 12’s Black (Girls) 

Cara Wallace and Casey Boyd 

North Harbour Under 12 Maroon (Girls) 

Isla Laursen, Tannah Strombeck and Zahara Tibbotts 

North Harbour Under 12’s Black (Boys) 

Chase Kirkland and Isaac Preece-Twose 



 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 

If there is anything that you would like included in the school newsletter, an achievement 
that you think is worth sharing, please email me at sharonh@greenhithe.school.nz    
 

Sharon Hilton-Jones 

Sports Co-ordinator                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PREMIUM KIDS CARE JANUARY HOLIDAY PROGRAM 
WHERE? The Sunderland Lounge Hobsonville Point 
WHEN? Monday 13th - Friday 31st January 2020 7.30am-6pm 
To view our program and ENROL NOW visit our website 
www.premiumkidscare.co.nz 
 
Contact Alanah 021 267 5832 alanah@premiumkidscare.co.nz 
 

http://www.premiumkidscare.co.nz/
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Grand Training Holiday Programme 

Come along and learn valuable skills at Grand Training. We specialise in helping children 
with information technology. If you want to learn more about Minecraft, or build a game, or 
make cool posters and animations, then we would love to have you along. Check out our 
website www.grandtraining.co.nz for details 
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INITIATE DANCE HOLIDAY PROGRAMME JANUARY 2020 

Kelston Community Centre/Te Pae o Kura 

6th - 17th January 2020 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 

9am-4pm each day 

$60 per week, $120 for both - book for one week or both! 

Open to students 8-12 years - no dance experience needed 

Bookings are open now online at https://initiatedance.wixsite.com/holiday 

Places are limited so be quick! 

 

 

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: 

Dance away the holidays and join in the fun! Over two weeks learn a variety of 

dance techniques and routines with fun games and team building activities. 

 

The Initiate Dance Holiday Programme, supported by the Auckland Council, is all 

about engaging young people in a positive way during the school holidays.  

 

Students finish the final week with a fun performance for family and friends. 
  

The programme is open for any students aged 8 to 12 years old. 
  

Book at a very low price of only $60 per week ($120 for both weeks. 

You can sign up for one or both weeks! 
Bookings are open now, but be quick! Places are limited! 

2 Attachments 
  

https://initiatedance.wixsite.com/holiday/


  


